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Hello,

I am a college student in the state of Wisconsin and I support the removal of the exclusion on
transition-related healthcare for transgender and non-binary people in the state of Wisconsin. 

Healthcare for transgender and non-binary people is essential for the well-being of these
individuals and I hope you consider the positive impact that the removal of the exclusion will
have on many people's lives in Wisconsin.

Thank you for your time,

Holly Kimball   
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